
 

To whom it may concern: 

Herb’s Pool Service originally applied for this permit and did not provide any of the permit application 
paperwork or construction plans to Cazadero Music Camp. Would it be possible to locate them attached 
to the original permit application? 

Many thanks, 

Emily Wainacht 
Executive Director 
Cazadero Performing Arts Camp 


